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Royal Society of Canada Executive Visit and Recognition of 2017
New Scholars and Fellows

  Date Location
Wednesday October 4, 2017 9:00am to
10:30am

UC 430

Description

Please join Associate Vice-President, Research Services John Livernois and the Royal Society
of Canada Executive in congratulating New Fellow Dr. Catharine Wilson and New Scholars Drs.
Andrew MacDougall, Nigel Raine and Carla Rice on their recent inductions.

Additionally, the Royal Society of Canada recently added University of Guelph to its list of
institutions to attend as part of their Strategic Planning review process.  Executive members Dr.
Darren Gilmour and Dr. Chris Loreto will be leading an open forum discussion regarding the
nomination process as well as consulting the community regarding their next Strategic Plan. 
For additional resource information see current 2012-2017 Plan
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